
NEWSLETTER N0 01 30TH JANUARY 2025 

 

WELCOME  

Welcome to all our new and returning families for the 2025 school year.  Our teachers have 

been working very hard planning our teaching and learning programs and are very enthusiastic to 

start the year with their new students.  It was lovely to welcome all our students back, especially 

our new Preps who had a wonderful start to the first day and we enjoyed seeing all their excited, 

smiling faces. Thank you to our PFA for providing a lovely welcome morning tea for our Prep 

families. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead.   

 

Henry Grossek is continuing leave, and I will remain in the acting Principal role for all of term 1.  

This year our newsletter structure is changing slightly with a full newsletter every second week 

beginning from next week, and the alternative, starting from today, will contain a bulletin style of 

information, primarily important dates for the term. We look forward to showcasing each area of 

the school fortnightly in the newsletter and sharing wonderful events, experiences and learning 

activities.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

CANTEEN WILL REOPEN ON MONDAY 3RD FEBRUARY  

 

ALL CANTEEN ORDERS MUST BE DONE ONLINE VIA THE Qkr APP BY 9:00am 
 

CANTEEN IS OPEN MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS   

       
Mandarin Excursion (selected students)    Sunday 9th February  

Swimming Trials (selected students)    Wednesday 12th February  

Grade 6 Inter-School Sports (ISS) Begin    Friday 21st February  

National Young Leaders Day Excursion    Monday 3rd March  

Grade 3-4 Author Visit     Wednesday 5th March  

Curriculum Day - No students at school   Friday 7th March  

Labour Day - Public Holiday      Monday 10th March 

Whole School Photos      Tuesday 11th March  

Grade 3-6 House Athletics Day     Wednesday 19th March  

ISS Gala Day        Tuesday 25th March  

Student Leaders Reception      Thursday 27th March  

 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR  

ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? 
 

 

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated 

mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations  

for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents. 
 

 

COMPASS CONSENT AND PAYMENTS DUE: 
 

Mandarin Excursion Consent     Wednesday 5th February  

Swimming Trials Consent & Payment    Wednesday 5th February  

 


